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TO BE SHARED WITH OES MEMBERSHIP
March 23, 2021
Sisters and Brothers,

MWGP Brother Henry and | would like to take this opportunity to share the
following information regarding the cancellation of the Triennial Assembly in Salt
Lake City.

The 50" Triennial Assembly of the General Grand Chapter scheduled for October
29 — November 5, 2021, has been canceled. It will not be rescheduled nor will it be
postponed for another time. RWAGM Sister Glenda G. Winchester and RWAGP
Brother F. Lon Lowry will be installed MWGM and MWGP on November 4, 2021,
along with the other Elected and Appointed GGC Officers for 2021-2024. Sister
Glenda and Brother Lon are planning their Installation and together, we are making
arrangements for how this ceremony will be accomplished.

Brother Henry and | are dedicated to safeguarding the health and safety of all of
our members. We sincerely thank you for your wonderful support of our decision to
cancel our Triennial Assembly. A wise member said it best: “Let us be thankful we
will be around when this is over to celebrate many other things.”

Please stay tuned for upcoming communications that will provide you with
important information regarding conducting the necessary business of General
Grand Chapter as it relates to a Triennial Assembly.

“In the middle of every difficulty lies opportunity.” —Albert Einstein

Fraternally,
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